

Dear Owen Families,

The Owen Parent Teacher Association (PTA) would like to welcome all new and returning Owl families to our school community. We look forward to another exciting year and encourage you to become a member of the PTA.

Fundraising has changed over the years here at Owen. In the beginning, the PTA funded its budget primarily through a gift wrap fundraiser. Over the years, we've evolved our fundraising methods to suite the responses from the Owen community. We now sponsor our own bi-annual children's resale and accept cash donations. The cash donation option is separate from the PTA membership and is primarily for those seeking to support PTA activities without purchasing any merchandise. The cash donation form is at the bottom of this sheet for your convenience and applies to the current school year.

Events such as Reflections, Assemblies, Room Parties, Field Trips, Publishing Centers, Art Awareness, and School Functions are just a few of the programs that are supported by your generous donation. The PTA also supports the classroom teachers through teacher grants and providing educational resources to enhance the curriculum.

We sincerely thank you for your support in the past and are looking forward to another successful year. We suggest a minimum \$10 contribution (tax-deductible) for each Owen student. For accounting purposes, please issue a separate check. Your cancelled check will serve as your donation receipt.

The Owen Executive Board	
Please accept my donation of \$_	
Name:	
Child's name(s) and grade(s) for cur	rent school year:
	_